
EX77. CONTRACT FOR M9 JUNCTION 6 TO EARLSGATE INTERCHANGE
SIGNALISATION (IA0151)

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services on her
decision  to  award  the  contract  for  signalisation  at  the  M9  Junction  6  to  Earlsgate
Interchange, conform to a previous decision taken by the Executive on 6 August 2013.

The Executive had previously delegated authority to the Director of Development
Services  to  award  the  contract  for  the  M9  Junction  6  to  Earlsgate  Interchange
signalisation works. The contract had been advertised and 7 tenders had been received
by the due date. The lowest priced tender, from Wills Bros. Ltd, in the sum of
£1,827,000 was considered to represent best value. The contract was therefore awarded
to Wills Bros. Ltd.

Decision

The Executive noted the decision of the Director of Development Services to
award the contract for the M9 Junction 6 to Earlsgate Interchange signalisation
to Wills Bros. Ltd. for the sum of £1,827,000.00.


